
  

 

  
 

FTSE Hong Kong 50 Index - Ground Rule Update 
 

10 August 2021 

FTSE Russell would like to inform clients of the following updates to the FTSE Hong Kong 50 Index which 

will be effective from the September 2021 Index Review. 

Name change and increase in number of constituents 

Index name changes from FTSE Hong Kong 50 Index to FTSE Hong Kong 100 Index. 

The index will now represent the performance of the largest and most liquid 100 Hong Kong and 

mainland China stocks that are traded on the Hong Kong Stock Exchange. 

An updated copy of the FTSE Hong Kong 100 Index Ground Rules (v2.1) is now available using the 
following link: FTSE_Hong_Kong_100_Index_English.pdf 
 
Or on the FTSE Russell website:  www.ftserussell.com 
 
   
    

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3 4563 6346 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 
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